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April 17, 2025 

Thank you for your proposal in response to: 

Request for Proposals (RFP) #2025-01 for the Solano-Napa North Bay Passenger Rail 
Feasibility Study  

The STA has completed its evaluation of proposals in response to this RFP in accordance with 
the RFP terms and conditions. 

Kimley Horn is the apparent best-evaluated Proposer that the STA will consider for a contract 
award.  This notice of intent to award (NOI) is NOT an acceptance of any offer, and the STA 
retains the right to reject any proposal or withdraw the RFP in its entirety. 

In accordance with the subject RFP, this notice shall NOT create rights, interests, or claims of 
entitlement in the apparent best evaluated proposer or any vendor.  No vendor shall acquire any 
such right unless and until a contract is fully signed by all appropriate STA officials. 

If there are any protests or appeals with respect to this NOI, please refer to the RFP dated 
February 6, 2025, for instructions of the process. 

We appreciate your interest in providing services to the Solano Transportation Authority and 
hope that you will respond to future Requests for Proposals. 

If you have any questions regarding the RFP, please contact Kathrina Gregana, Associate 
Planner (kgregana@sta.ca.gov).  

Respectfully, 

Robert Guerrero  
Deputy Executive Director/Director of Planning 
Solano Transportation Authority 

cc: Kathrina Gregana, Project Manager for RFP #2025-01 for the preparation of the Solano-
Napa North Bay Passenger Rail Feasibility Study 
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